
NOTICE OF COMMUNITY OUTREACH MEETING 
FLORA HOLDINGS, LLC 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that Flora Holdings, LLC will hold a Virtual Community Outreach 
Meeting on May 18, 2021 at 6:30 pm to discuss the proposed siting of an Adult Use Marijuana 
Retail Establishment at 221 Bear Hill Road in Waltham in accordance with M.G.L. ch. 94G and 
the Massachusetts Cannabis Control Commission’s regulations at 935 CMR 500.000 et seq. 
 
The Virtual Community Outreach Meeting via Zoom is available using the following link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86102201300?pwd=VHJ4YVVxWnhqU3l5NTczVWhzcWs1QT09 
or via telephone at 301-715-8592, using webinar ID 861 0220 1300#.  A copy of the meeting 
presentation will be made available at least 24 hours prior to the meeting at Florawaltham.com. 
 
Interested members of the community are encouraged to ask questions and will receive answers 
from company representatives about the proposed facility and operations.  Questions can be 
submitted in advance by emailing Floraholdingsllc@gmail.com or asked during the live 
presentation.  
 
All participants are required to enter their first and last name as their screen name in order to be 
admitted to the meeting.  Once the meeting starts, all participants, except for the speaker, will be 
on mute.  If you would like to ask a question, please use the “Raise Hand” feature or post in the 
chat room.  
 
 


